Charlie Crist Ana M. Viamonte Ros, M.D., M.P.H.
Governor State Surgeon General

October 9, 2008

Susan Taylor

Florida Breastfeeding Coalition
210 Lookout Place

Maitland, Florida 32751

Dear Susan,

Thank you for your participation in the National Association for the Advancement of Colored
People (NAACP) 65" Annual Florida State Conference -Health Summit in Fort Walton Beach
on October 2, 2008. The Florida Department of Health thanks you for representing the Florida
Breastfeeding Coalition and the Florida Lactation Consultant Association as contributors to the
Health Summit. '

The NAACRP is one of the largest and oldest civil rights organizations committed to social justice
in America. The organization has national health goals in the following health areas: access to
care, HIV/AIDS, obesity and related illness, mental health and respiratory diseases related to
tobacco use.

Your participation in the Summit allowed the NAACP to obtain and share information regarding
health diseases that have the highest incidence rates and greatest disparity gaps in the State of
Florida. It was my pleasure and honor to work with you.

Sincerely,

Thometta Cozart, M.S.

Health Summit Coordinator
Florida Department of Health

Florida Department of Health e Office of Women’s Health
4052 Bald Cypress Way, AQ7 e Tallahassee, FL. 32399



